
 

Our Ref:  132/16 

3rd November 2016 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Liverpool Hope University - 9th November 2016 

The Art Department intend to take the Year 12 Fine Art students to Liverpool Hope 
University on Wednesday 9th November to take part in Conferences hosted by the 
Department of Fine and Applied Arts at Hope University.  Students will have the 
opportunity to take part in practical workshops and try new disciplines and medium. 

We will be leaving school at 1:00pm and returning at 4:30pm.  Students can come into 
school in their own clothes.  Aprons will be provided at the University. 

This is a free trip and compulsory that all our Year 12 Fine Art students attend. 

 Yours faithfully 

   

  

Mrs Davidson 
Head of Art and Design 

 ----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

REPLY SLIP TO: MRS DAVIDSON, HEAD OF ART AND DESIGN 

Name: _____________________________________________ Form: ____________________ 

I would like my son/daughter to attend the Liverpool Hope University Conference and 
Workshop on Wednesday 9th November 2016. 

 

Signed: _________________________________(parent/carer) Date: _____________________  

 

 

 
 
 

 


